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Welcome: 
 
Time:  2:30 pm 
 
Ms. Peters welcomed everyone to the concurrent teleconference call of the Plumbing TAC and 
Fire TAC.  
 
Roll Call: 
 
Ms. Peters performed roll call for the Plumbing TAC.  A quorum was note determined as there 
were only 5 members present on the call.   
 
Agenda Approval: 
 
No action taken. 
 
Approval of Minutes January 24, 2017: 
 
No action taken. 
 
To review and accept final draft report for research project titled “Evaluation of the Cost 
Impact of Florida’s Specific Changes to 2015 I-Code Changes (Prescriptive Code 
Changes)”: 
 
It was determined that the Plumbing TAC did not have a quorum, Ms. Peters stated they would 
be able to take part in the discussion, however would not be allowed to vote on the report. 
 
No action taken. 
 
TAC Comment: 
 
Mr. Duren stated that it is increasingly obvious that there is an attendance problem within the 
Plumbing TAC and that it hampers their ability to serve the public with the respective duties that 
they are obligated to.  He further stated that he would like the record reflect that he is asking that 
at the next Plumbing TAC meeting and Commission Meeting that member participation be 
addressed for the purpose of establishing minimum guidelines for acceptable participation. 
 
Final Roll Call: 
 
Ms. Peters performed the final roll call.  All original 5 members were remaining on the line. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:05 p.m. 


